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We Meet on Monday’s at noon at the Atlantis Casino Resort

Monday’s Program
Jerry Hall

Servant Leadership

Upcoming Speakers
Amy Heald

January 13, 2025
Reno Chamber Orchestra

No Meeting
January 20, 2025

Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday

Casilde Isabelli, Ph.D.
January 27, 2025

College of Liberal Arts

THE 
Renotarian

Upcoming Events

KTMB Christmas Tree Recycling
January 11, 2025 | 9:00 am - 1:00 pm

Bartley Ranch Park
SIGN UP HERE

Rotary Club of Reno Board Meeting
January 21, 2025 | 4:00 pm - 5:30 pm

Dickson Commercial Group

Reno Rotary Foundation Board Meeting
January 23, 2025 | 4:00 pm - 5:30 pm

Dickson Commercial Group

Membership Information
Please contact Shenea Strader at 

shenea.strader@gmail.com if you have any 
membership questions or need information 
about joining our club.

Have you ever 
wondered what 
makes a good leader? 
Have you had a boss 
that focused on 
managing you rather 
than leading? What 
kind of a leader do 
those around you 
think you are? 
Importantly, what can 
you do to become a 
better leader?

All good questions and most will be 
answered in the presentation on Rotary 
Leadership, a program that uses servant 
leadership as a deep resource. The training 
program was conceived and implemented in 
a pilot project in North America in 2021 by 
Rotarians Dr. Kent Keith of Honolulu Sunrise, 
an international expert on servant leadership, 
and Jerry Hall of the Reno Rotary Club. 
Districts in Seattle and Denver have 
implemented the training program and 
District 5190 trained facilitators and 
completed the first in person training October 
12-13 – a day and half of intensive training at 
the Atlantis Hotel. Six additional districts will 
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Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:.................... Bob Moore
Pledge: ....................................... Steve Kent
Scanner.................................Judy Maruszko
Sergeant At Arms................. Mark Cemeron
Cashier..............................Christine Barnicki
Photographer........................... Chesa Keane
Raffle....................................Stacy Asteriadis
Secretary.................................. David Spillers
Set Up/Take Down.....................Carl Fuetsch

Honor Roll
Steve Kent........................................... $200
Stefanie Scoppettone........................... $100
Maria Sheehan..................................... $100

The Rotary Club of Reno
Officers and Directors
Laurie Leonard.....................President
Mark Growdon............President Elect
David Spillers........................ Secretary
Kathy Fraser..........................Treasurer
Stacy Asteriadis ......................... Director
Andrea Cantlon......................... Director
Julie Griffiths.............................. Director
Chesa Keane.............................. Director
Jon Olsen.................................... Director
Richard Schreinert..................... Director
Shenea Strader.......................... Director

Committee Chairs
Club Administration......... David Spillers
Community Service......Andrea Cantlon
Finance................................Kathy Fraser
Fundraising....................Mark Growdon
International Projects..... Phil Mahoney
Marketing/PR...................... Oliver Grosz
Membership...................Shenea Strader
Programs............................Dave Bianchi
Social.............................. Stacy Asteriadis
Sunshine..............Stefanie Scoppettone
Vocational............................John Tatum
Youth Services.....Kim Mazeres, Jon Olsen

Reno Rotary Foundation
Mike Blakely............................ President
Corry Castaneda ..... Ex-officio RRF P. Pres.
Laurie Leonard..... Ex-officio RCR President
Mark Growdon......Ex-officio RCR P. Elect
Steve Kent........................Vice President
Dave Gallagher............................Trustee
Oliver Grosz.................................Trustee
Charlie Dodson............................Trustee
David Morgan..............................Trustee
Stefanie Scoppettone.................Trustee
Gary Warren................................Trustee
David Spillers........................... Secretary
Richard Schreinert................... Treasurer
John Spears......................... Investments

Newsletter/Website
David Spillers.......... Newsletter Editor
Julie Griffiths.................... Web-master
Alex Phillips...................... Web-master
Oliver Grosz.....Reno Rotary Roundup

REGISTER HERE

All Aboard to Calgary!
The Rotary International Convention 

returns for a second time to Calgary, site of 
the 1988 Winter Olympics and a city known 
for its bicycling culture and strong Indigenous 
heritage.

It’s time to start making plans to meet up 
with your Rotary besties in Canada at a 
convention with an epic backdrop: the Rocky 
Mountain foothills. This gateway to the 
Canadian Rockies will tempt you to extend 
your travels. Many people visit Calgary to 
start or end a Western Canada rail tour.

https://convention.rotary.org/en-us/
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Rotary is a global network of 1.4 
million neighbors, friends, leaders, 
and problem-solvers who see a world 
where people unite and take action to create 
lasting change – across the globe, in our 
communities, and in ourselves.

Our 35,000+ clubs work together to: 
Promote peace; Fight disease; Provide clean 
water, sanitation, and hygiene; Save mothers 
and children; Support education; and Grow 
local economies.

Our mission:

We provide service to others, promote 
integrity, and advance world understanding, 
goodwill, and peace through our fellowship 
of business, professional, and community 
leaders.

Sunshine Report Contact Information
If you have any information about 

yourself or fellow Rotarians that you would 
like announced at the weekly meeting, 
please contact Stefanie Scoppettone at: 
scops@unr.edu, Mike Blakely at 
mdblakely@charter.net, or Pat Horgan at 
horganpat@ymail.com.

Continued from Page 1

begin the implementation process this week 
via online training to prepare trainers in those 
districts for full implementation.

The training uses the 10 Key Practices of 
servant leadership as defined in Kent Keith’s 
book The Case for Servant Leadership. The 
Reno Rotary presentation will provide an 
overview of the key practices, training 
modules, the pilot project, and what districts 
are doing to bring this training to their clubs 
and club members.

Leadership training will build a stronger 
Rotary and will be a value-added benefit of 
Rotary membership that can also be used in a 
Rotarians business or profession. Start 2025 
off right by coming to the first meeting of the 
year and hearing a story that could change 
how you lead. 

Jerry Hall
Bill Boon Memorial Service

January 11 at 2:00 p.m.

St John’s Presbyterian Church

1070 W. Plumb Lane, Reno
 

It will also be live streamed at St. John’s 
Presbyterian Church-Reno, NV for 

anyone who can’t attend in person.

Ruth, a community health worker with 
Partners for Malaria-Free Zambia, 
demonstrates how she tests patients for 
malaria. Partners for Malaria-Free Zambia is 
the 2020-21 award recipient for Rotary’s 
Programs of Scale grant. The program will 
train, equip, and support community health 
workers to conduct assessments and 
treatments, strengthening the health system’s 
ability to respond to malaria cases and prevent 
transmission. The Rotary Foundation, World 
Vision U.S., and the Bill & Melinda Gates 
Foundation each gave $2 million for this 
effort, for total funding of $6 million.
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P.O. Box 1750

Reno, NV 89505  
info@renorotary.org

David Spillers, Editor, 
DigiPrint Corporation

(775) 786-4464
david@digiprintcorporation.com

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
the
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Rotary started with the vision of 
one man — Paul Harris. The Chi-
cago attorney formed the Rotary 
Club of Chicago on 23 February 
1905, so professionals with di-
verse backgrounds could ex-
change ideas, form meaningful, 
lifelong friendships, and give back 
to their communities.

Notes

OUR Place is the largest emergency 
housing provider for women and families 
in our community. We provide shelter and 
wrap around services for 138 women, 
38 families, 28 seniors, and all of their 
animal companions every day.

Items always needed:
Tampons/Pads

Infant/Adult Diapers
Baby Wipes

Hand/Body Lotion
Chap Stick/Lip Balms

Beauty Supplies
Deodorants

Razors/Shaving Cream or Gel
Combs/Brushes

Cold weather clothing for women/children
Women’s underwear any size

Bras any size
Shoes/boots (no heels)

Collection Bin at the Meeting
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